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RODOLFO VAZQUEZ <rodovazquez@att.net>
Thursday, March 11, 2010 1:22 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation

Mr. David Stawick
CFTC

As a trader of currency, I’m not agree of the proposed change, because the leverage decrease and the balance of funds
increase and this situation affect me. Please Mr Secretary of CFTC stop this proposed change.

Sincerely’
Rodolfo Vazquez


